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The United States extends its deepest condolences to those who lost family
and loved ones in the October 29 plane crash in Indonesia. Our thoughts and
prayers are with the people of Indonesia in this time of sorrow. Preparations
are underway to assist the Indonesian government in its investigation of this
tragic accident.
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